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Docket No. 70-687

Union Carbide Corporation
ATTN: Mr. James J. McGovern

Production Manager, Radiochemicals
P.O. Box 324
Tuxedo, New York 10987

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 70-687/80-03

This refers to your letter dated May 20, 1980, in reponse to our letter dated
April 23, 1980.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective action documented in your letter
and for the information concerning the gross gamma urinalyses that were performed
during 1979. The details of these analyses will be examined during a subsequent
inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
'

.

a|y ,, g n, ,

H. Grier
Director

cc:
" M. H. Voth, Manager Nuclear Operations

W. G. Ruzicka, Reactor Project Engineer
C. Konnerth, Health Physicist
R. Bollinger, Vice President, Medical Products Division
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